
 

 

 

 

UPDATE RE PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 

30/09/21 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you are aware, schools are currently restricted from holding face to face 

parent teacher meetings in the school building. We had hoped that there 

would have been changes made to allow these meeting to take place this year 

but unfortunately we are currently not in a position to hold them. 

We are hopeful that circumstances may change after October 22nd and we 

wish to postpone the 2nd, 3rd and 6th year parent teacher meetings until after 

this date.  

In the event that face to face parent teacher are still not permitted following 

this date, we are left we no other option but to hold these meetings over 

zoom. 

We feel that it is important for parents to be able to speak directly with our 

teaching staff, especially with the absence of these meetings last year. 

We hope to hold these online meetings in November. Further details will issue 

nearer the time. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

_____________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 

 


